
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

12/22 3 March 2022 

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

OF GAZEBOS AND BBQ AT FLYING FISH COVE 
 
Residents are advised that the gazebos and BBQ at Flying Fish Cove will be temporary 
closed for the Concrete Work to be carried out from Monday 7th March 2022 to Saturday 19th 
March 2022.  
  
Work undertaking is concrete pouring with a crane and kibble for the foreshore rock wall.  
 
Every effort will be made to complete the work within the time frame to have the above 
facilities reopened to the public as soon as possible. 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Waste Graeme 
Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


